
Marpuerite McLean 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Marguerite Mclean 
Wednesday, September 04, 2013 9:12 AM 
Paul Stallcup 
Traci Matthews; Lee Eng Tan; Jenny Wu 
RE: Confidential CD - Docket 130198 

FILED SEP 04, 2013 
DOCUMENT NO. 05254-13 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Ok., Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will return to the source confidential DN 05228-13 in Docket 130198-EI. 
Thank you. 
Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 

From: Paul Stallcup 
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2013 9:09 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Trad Matthews; lee Eng Tan; Jenny Wu 
Subject: Confidential CO- Docket 130198 

Hi Marguerite -I was unable to read FPL's confidential CD. I've called the company and they are preparing a 
replacement CD. I will bring this CD back down to you to be returned to FPL. Thanks - Paul 
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